
Working Together! 

What a blessing it has been 
in seeing the Lord add to 
the church.  During the 
month of October, Luz and 
Javier followed the Lord in 
believer’s baptism.  What a 
time of rejoicing it was for 
the church!

We are blessed to see the 
wonderful work that the 
Lord is doing. Psalms 72:18 
says it all. “Blessed be the 
LORD God, the God of Israel, 
who only doeth wondrous 
things.”

Contact us!

Email: 
wises2nicaragua@gmail.com

WISES2NICARAGUA 
“Being confident of this very thing, that he which hath begun a good work in you 

will preform it until the day of Jesus Christ. Phil. 1:6

The Lord Added! 
It is always a blessing to see the Lord work! In the second 
church (Iglesia Bautista Redención), we have been blessed in 
many different ways.  Since our last prayer letter, there has 
been a growth in Sunday school, there has been an elevated 
desire to bring visitors to the church services, there has been 
a sweeter unity and bond among the church members and the 
Lord has blessed us with two more who have followed the 
Lord in baptism.  What the Lord has been doing in the 
second church has been huge.

As we continue to work here in Nicaragua, our main focus has 
been with the second church (Iglesia Bautista Redención). We 
have started Bible studies in the homes of the church 
members on a more personal basis.  This allows them to feel 
more freely in asking questions and it helps us to concentrate 
on making disciples.

As with any ministry, we have gone through some times of 
trails; the month of September was one of those times.  But 
praise the Lord! He has brought us through and has blessed 
both churches beyond what we could think.  To God be the 
glory! Your prayers definitely make a difference.

November 2024

mailto:wises2nicaragua@gmail.com

	Working Together!
	The Lord Added!

